
Modern Slavery Statement
Kulbardi is committed to ensuring that all our suppliers within our supply chain comply to the Modern Slavery Bill 2018.

Being a member of the Australasian Promotional Product Association (APPA), Kulbardi only utilises suppliers who are also 
members of APPA. APPA work with their members and customers to address risks of ethical sourcing and modern slavery.

In addition, Kulbardi’s Manager of our Purchasing Department, Steve Bennett, has completed the following Modern 
Slavery courses. Steve ensures all of the other members of our purchasing team comply to the Modern Slavery Act.

• An Introduction to Human Rights and Modern Slavery

• Modern Slavery – intermediate e-learning module


